
ATTACK  ON  ARCHBISHOP
CORDILEONE MOUNTS

On February 17, eight California
lawmakers wrote a letter to San
Francisco  Archbishop  Salvatore
Cordileone  condemning  the
proposed  union  contract  for
teachers  who  work  at  the  four
archdiocese  high  schools.  On
February  23,  two  of  these
legislators  asked  the  Assembly
Labor  and  Employment  Committee

and  the  Assembly  Judiciary  Committee  to  launch  an
investigation.

Bill  Donohue  wrote  to  the  chairman  of  the  two  committees
today; a copy was sent to committee members, and to the eight
lawmakers who wrote to the archbishop. To read his response,
click here.
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